
Welcome back after half term. 

This week we have: 

 Recapped expanded column method and began to use it for subtraction. 

 Completed a PSHE week where we have learnt about healthy eating, routines and dental 

care. 

 Read the book; ‘Stone Age Boy’ and explored some of its vocabulary. 

 Used a thesaurus to find synonyms.  

 

This week’s Buster’s Book Club Star Reader is Isaak for continued home reading. Remember the 

book mark at the front of the reading record must be signed by and adult for it to be counted on 

Thursday morning.   

Next week we will begin our work on the Stone Age in History. We will be writing some 

Stone Age stories in English with a focus on spelling and editing in our writing. In maths we will be 

subtracting in a range of ways including with maths manipulatives and column methods. Next week 

is also Book Week and the Book fair will be open after school on the playground. 

The homework for this week’s includes adding 2 and 3 digit numbers using expanded 

column method and finding out some Stone Age facts. Spellings are all homophones which are 

words which sound the same but their meanings and spelling is different. 

 

Enjoy the weekend. 


